
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advisory # 2024-A-017 

Subject: Infield Tunnel, North and South Cell – Annual Fire Safety Inspections 

From: Airport Operations 

Contact: Shaneeda Lalani, Shaneeda.lalani@gtaa.com, 647-504-6800 

Issue Date: 2024-04-10 

Please be advised, on Thursday, April 11th and Friday April 12th, 2024 from 7:00 AM 

to 5:00 PM (local time), the Infield Tunnel will be reduced to single Cell Operations for the 

annual Life Safety Inspections. 

Two-way traffic flow will be set-up in the open Cell of the Tunnel. In addition, flagging 

personnel will be stationed at both ends of the tunnel to ensure that wide-body vehicles 

or cargo dollies will have sufficient space passage. 
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